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Dos Rios Watershed Cleanup Event Postponed 

 
New Braunfels, TX – The Dos Rios Watershed Cleanup Event scheduled for this Saturday, September 15th, has 

been postponed due to expected inclement weather conditions. The event was slated as a “rain or shine” event but 

the National Weather Service is projecting heavy rainfall and the potential for flash flooding which could create 

hazardous and unsafe conditions for event volunteers.    

            The event is being rescheduled for Saturday, October 13th. Those interested in volunteering for the clean-up 

event on October 13th should sign up at www.nbtexas.org/DosRiosCleanup. Volunteers are asked to sign up for the 

new date even if they were registered for the cleanup event previously scheduled for September 15th. For additional 

information call 830.221.4020 or email pquast@nbtexas.org.   
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